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January 15, 2016 

 

 

 

ERRATA CORRECTING 

NOTICE OF PENALTY ASSESSMENT 

 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of a Penalty Assessment against Steve Ruhnke Construction, Inc. in the 

Amount of $2,500, Docket D-151944 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On January 14, 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a Notice of Penalties Incurred and Due for Violations of Law and Rules 

in the above docket.  The Commission has subsequently become aware of an error in the 

Notice. This errata notes and corrects the following error: 

 

On page three, the Notice incorrectly stated “1. Payment of penalty. I admit that the 

violation occurred and enclose $1,000 in payment of the penalty” and is corrected to state “1. 

Payment of penalty. I admit that the violation occurred and enclose $2,500 in payment of 

the penalty.” 

 

 

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Director, Administrative Law Division 

 


